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Dates 

CONGRATULATIONS TO STAGE 2 AND STAGE 3 
All students and their teachers should be congratulated for the high 
standard of performances at the assemblies. Students who received 
awards on the day were celebrated with a hall full to capacity. Our main 
aim at Belrose PS is to continually improve the academic outcomes of 
all students. I would like to acknowledge the major prizes for Year 6 in 
2018: 
School Academic Award—Hunter B-L and Ellen W 
School Citizenship Award—Lily F and Jett S 
Outstanding Student Award—Liam B and Jasmine O 
Please follow the following link for the names of all of our Term 4 award 
recipients for 2018. Congratulations, boys and girls. 

https://goo.gl/o8W2Gw 
 
HOLIDAY BREAK 
Our best wishes to you and to your family over the holidays. We would 
like to take the opportunity to thank the staff for all of their hard work. 
We are very fortunate in having a dedicated team of teachers and sup-
port staff.  We would like to especially thank Liz Sutcliffe our Admin-
istration Manager and her staff of Nicky McInnes, Caroline Rawsthorne 
and Anne Engelen. We would also like to acknowledge the Executive 
team of Jenny de Wilde, Mark Warren, Sam Meikle and Tom Davidson 
for their high level of professionalism, diligence and support throughout 
the year.  
TEXTBOOKS 
Teachers wish to supplement their teaching learning programs some-
times with a few textbooks. With the supplementation of our existing 
programs with an evidenced-based ‘Sound Waves’ program for 
spelling and ‘imaths’ for further ‘real-life’ investigations students will 
need to buy an online textbook. We will be using an external supplier, 
LJ Harper, who collects payment from you online then delivers the 
books to school for distribution on a particular day in February. Pay-
ment for these books will continue through December to early Febru-
ary. The site will then close to audit the orders and arrange delivery. A 
note is included with the reports.  
STURDY CARRYING BAGS FOR SCHOOL BELONGINGS 
As the students are bringing home their books and other work for the 
year, some extra sturdy carrying bags should be brought to school.  
CAPITAL WORKS  
During the holidays, $80 000 of work will be completed on the school. 
This will include: 
 New concertina divider for 4/5S and 5K room 
 New refit for disabled toilet roof and sky light  
 New guttering and downpipes for three buildings  

Term 4 2018 

Friday 14 December ‘Showcase’ for students 
Reports Home 

Monday 17 December CANTEEN CLOSED 
K - Year 4 Excursions 
Yr 6 Luncheon 12:30pm 
School Christmas Carol 
Night  6pm 

Tuesday 18 December Luna Park - Stage 3 

Wednesday 19 December Year 6 Tunnel/Dinner 
NO LUNCH ORDERS 

Term 1 2019 

Tuesday 29 January Staff Development Day 

Wednesday 30 January 

 

 

Thursday 31 January 

Return to School for  
Years 1 to 6 
Kindergarten - Best 
Start 
 

Swimming Carnival 
Kindergarten—Best 
Start 

Monday 4 March Zone swimming  
Carnival 

Tuesday 12 March CARES Year 5 

Thursday 28 March Sydney North  
Swimming Carnival 

Thursday 4 April School Cross Country 

https://goo.gl/o8W2Gw


YEAR 6 LUNCHEON AND FAREWELL 
Next Monday, the Year 6 students will enjoy a lunch hosted by the Year 5 parents and an exciting time at Luna Park on the 
Tuesday before the farewell tunnel on Wednesday and the Year 6 Graduation and Celebration Dinner that night. Thank you to 
all of the parents who have been involved with these events. I would like to wish them all the best in their endeavours throughout 
life and to wish all of our families a Merry Christmas and a safe holiday break. 
Belinda Zorian 
Principal 
belinda.storr@det.nsw.edu.au 
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LOST PROPERTY 
Lost property will be displayed on a table outside 

the office on Friday 14 December.  Swing by and 

see if anything belongs to you.  All unclaimed 

items will be donated to charity.  

 

URGENT—EXISTING HEALTH CARE  PLANS 

In the coming week we will be sending home Health Care Plans and Student Asthma Plans 

so we can up date out records for 2019.  Please let us know if your child has asthma or any 

other health condition so the relevant paper work can be sent home. 

Could you please fill out and return to the school office with all necessary attachments and 

in date medications by 30 January 2019. 

Thank you to everyone who donated gifts to this worthwhile cause 
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HOLIDAY HELP IN THE 

GARDEN!  

If you are around in the holidays and you would like to help out in 
the garden. 
 
Watering and/or gardening please can you email Rebecca Jones 
(rebecca.bonar@det.nsw.edu.au). 

  

Your help would be so appreciated.  We have worked so hard on 

developing our garden this year and we'd like to keep it alive for 

our return in 2019. 

Thank you, 
Rebecca Jones 

SPORT - 2018 WINNING HOUSE 

The winning house for 2018 is BRADMAN. 
 
We hope you enjoy your sausage sizzle this Friday,  
14 December. 

 

Mrs Meikle 

mailto:rebecca.bonar@det.nsw.edu.au


Stage 3 - Surf Life Saving Excursion 

 

 

 

PAGE 4 



 

PAGE 5 

 



P & C News 
 

 

 
CANTEEN NEWS 
 
Friday 14 December   Monday  17 December  Wednesday 19 December 
Christie Marks    Canteen Closed   Jenny Frangoples 
Sam Cheesman  (9 - 9.30am) 
Susi Nettlefold (11.30am - 2pm) 
Sarah Bassett 
Jenny Frangoples 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
P&C 
Well another school year is over, can you believe it? 
 
On behalf of the P&C we would like to wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a 
happy and safe holidays. We look forward to seeing you all next year.  
 
For those families leaving Belrose Public School we hope you have enjoyed 
your time here and for those children heading off to high school we wish you all 
the very best of luck. 
 
As you can see attached the final event for 2018 is the Christmas carols on 
Monday 17 December for a 6pm start. BYO picnic, also BYO rug and/or chairs. 
 
If anyone is able to help in the canteen for counter sales for a small amount of 
time it would be greatly appreciated. Please contact Julie Cincinnato 
0418782651. 
 

Jo Stracey 

 

CANTEEN 
Thank you to all our volunteers who have contributed their time this year to make the running of the canteen such a success..  
We would not be able to do this without you and we very much appreciate all that you do.    We hope to see many of you again 
in 2019.  

Jenny Frangoples 
Canteen Manager 
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Friday 14 December - Last Day for Lunch Orders 
Monday 17 December - Canteen Closed 
Wednesday 19 December - No Lunch Orders 
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